
From: Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>
To: Catherine McNicollCatherineMcNicoll@scstatehouse.gov

Date: 3/1/2018 6:33:31 AM
Subject: Re: State Senator Paul Campbell

Please contact your senator
 

Sent using OWA for iPhone 

From: Catherine McNicoll
 
Sent: Wednesday, February 28, 2018 3:53:43 PM
 
To: Danny Varat
 
Subject: FW: State Senator Paul Campbell
 
Please advise
 
Best Regards,
Catherine McNicoll
Director of Legal & Legislative Affairs
Lieutenant Governor’s Office
CatherineMcNicoll@SCStatehouse.gov
803-734-5292 (phone)
 
From: Beth Connolly [mailto:emconnolly@yahoo.com] 
 
Sent: Wednesday, February 28, 2018 11:27 AM
 
To: Lt. Governor's Office 
Subject: State Senator Paul Campbell
 
Good morning Lt. Gov. Bryant!
 
I would like to express my desire for State Senator Paul Campbell to be removed as Chairman of the Ethics Committee. Per State Senator 
Tom Corbin, you have the authority to do this should State Senator Campbell be indicted.
 
Thank you for your work on behalf of the citizens of South Carolina!
 
Sincerely,
 
Elizabeth Connolly
373 Granny Doris Blvd.
Inman, SC 29349
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